
Blankenship, Johni 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good afternoon Johni, 

I 
Sandra Modigh <smodig~@kenai.city> 
Tuesday, September 13, 2'016 2:21 PM 
Blankenship, Johni 

· RE: Planning Commission 'Ordinance 

At its September 7, 2016 meeting,-Kenai City Council reviewed the Borough's substitute ordinance 2016-25 and a motion 
passed to take a "neutral" position on the proposed legislation. 

Thanks! 
Sandra· Modigh 
City Clerk · 

From: Blankenship,Johni [mailto:JBiankenship@kpb.us] 
Sent: Wednesday,. August 24, 2016 2:17PM 
To: Helyn Schoepke <kachemak@xyz."net>; Jo Johnson <clerk@ci.homer.ak.us>; Johanna Kinney 
<clerk@cityofseward.net>; Lisa Standish <cityclerk@cityofse1ldovia.com>; Sandra Modigh <smodigh@kenai.city>; Shellie 
Saner <ssaner@ci.soldotna.ak.us> 
Cc: Best, Max <MBest@kpb.us>; Turner, MiChele <MicheleTurner@kpb.us>; Havrilla, Brion <BHavrilla@kpb.us> 

Subject: Planning Commission Ordinance 

Good afternoon, 

The attached ordinance was postponed until September 20th, in order to allow your councils and planning commissions 

an opportunity to review and make recommendations. 

Thank you, 

Johni Blankenship, MMC 

·''· Borough Clerk 
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
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